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G m’e"s still

have openings

With the start of the Zone 1 |
Saskatchewan Winter Games |
in Redvers less than two
weeks away, Games organiz-
ers still have openings in most
events.

The Games, which are a
spin off from the Sask-
. atchewan Winter Games to be
- held in Kindersley next year,
are open to anyone living in
the Zone 1 area regardless of
skill level or experience. The
events include Bowling and
Special Olympic Bowling, Bad- ' |

minton, Bantam Hockey,

Cross Country Skiing and Spe-

cial O Skiing, Curling, Karate, '

- Speed Skating and Volleyball, ' |
Also taking place on the week- '
end of the 19th-21st of Febru-
ary in conjunction with the
Games will be demonstrations
in Gymnastics, Wrestling and
Figure Skating, as well as the
Opening and Closing Cere-
monies, a Pancake Breakfast |
and a Cabaret. : 7

For more information call

[ Gerry Kot at 452-6452.



http://www.tcpdf.org

